
Testimony for LD 154 
 
My name is Sarah White, from Bernard Maine, and I am writing to oppose LD 154.​
​
Please do NOT remove the need for the state to consult economic planning entities before 
removing rail tracks.   
 
Our state likely would benefit from a rail-based opportunity for economic growth, an opportunity 
for providing needed employment for intergenerational jobs, allowing Mainers to afford to remain 
here in our beautiful state. It is vital to retain this wording in our legislative laws and actions so 
that needed economic planning is done.  
 
Please do not remove the wording indicated in the screenshot below.​
 

 
 
Thank you for your time, and I urge you to vote, ‘Ought Not to Pass’ on LD 154.   
Sarah 
 
Sarah White​
209 Kelleytown Rd. 
Bernard, ME 04612 


